Church of Saint Joseph

The Celebration of The Eucharist

Mass Intentions ~

Monday, July 6th

9:00 a.m. Michael Fedor

Tuesday, July 7th

6:30 a.m. For the People

Wednesday, July 8th

9:00 a.m. Catherine Brady

Thursday, July 9th

6:30 a.m. Sabina & Gaetano Anginoli

Friday, July 10th

9:00 a.m. Michele Monteleone

Saturday, July 11th

8:00 a.m. Donald Pentz

5:00 p.m. John O'Brien

Sunday, July 12th

7:30 a.m. Clara Jane Hauser 9:30 a.m. Peter Cavalero

11:30 a.m. Guido Ferrara

Reconciliation:

Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

Baptisms:

First & Third Sundays of the Month





FOCUS: Faith opens the door for God to work wonders in our lives. When Jesus went to teach in his native synagogue, there was such a lack of faith shown in him that he was unable to perform any mighty deeds. Are things different in our life? Are we accepting of all that Jesus could do for us? Or is our lack of faith creating obstacles to the wonderful things Jesus wants to do for us?

Readings for Next Weekend

First Reading: Second Reading: Third Reading: Amos 7:12-15 Ephesians 1:3-14 Mark 6:7-13

Parish House Office Tel: 543-5950 Fax: 543-6025 School Office Tel: 543-7474 Fax: 543-7817 Religious Education Office Tel: 543-5950 Fax: 543-6025 Priests' Residence Tel: 543-2561

<u>STAFF</u>	
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.	Ext. 15
Parochial Vicar: Rev. David Monteleone	Ext. 16
frdavid@stjoesmendham.org	
Weekend Associates: Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch	
Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh	
Religious Education:	
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education	Ext. 13
atracy@stjoesmendham.org	
Youth Ministry	
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso	Ext. 17
tosso@stjoesmendham.org	
Religious Education Administrative Assistant: Terri Janosik religioused@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 14
Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies	
School: 973-543-7474 Ext. 314 Parish House	Ext. 18
Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant jcronin@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 10
Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello	Ext. 11
finance@stjoesmendham.org	EXI. 11
Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia	Ext. 24
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org	

Parish House: 973~543~5950

Monday ~ Thursday: 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon

1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon www.stjoesmendham.org

Welcoming/Weddings:

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O'Shea

Fran Plodkowski 973~543~2145 **Pre~Cana:**

William Gilligan

Steve and JoAnn Peck 973~543~0533 Joseph and Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799

Family Liturgy:

Maria Gray 908~955~6383

Spiritual Life:

Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799

Parish School Served By:

Lisa Gillespie School Principal
Cathleen Witczak Administrative Assistant
Lisa Mauriello Finance Manager
Karen Johnson Operations Manager
Lynne Connor HSA President
Brian O'Dowd Education Council

Parish Mission Statement

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their Christian Vocation in the World.



If you are going into the hospital and would like a priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House at 973~543~5950 to inform the priest.



Congratulations to

Colby Giulino and

Steven Sciuto

who were recently married at St. Joseph's Church.



We welcome
The Harmon Family
who recently joined

our parish.

Welcome and God Bless!

Parish Finances

Collections: June 28, 2015: \$6,971

Thank you for your generous spirit!

Fr. Joe

Welcome! Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh will be joining us as a weekend associate starting this weekend. Father Peter was a Pastor in Stirling for 15 years, where he built the church. He has been retired since July 2006.





Weekend

Saturday ~ 8:00 a.m. & 5:00 p.m. Sunday ~ 7:30, 9:30 & 11:30 a.m.

Weekday

Monday, Wednesday & Friday ~ 9:00 a.m. Tuesday & Thursday ~ 6:30 a.m.

Traveling? Need to find a church?

Masstimes.org lists the Mass schedule, confessions schedule, languages, address and telephone number for every church in the U.S. (and many other nations). The service is sponsored by the Daughters of St. Paul (who run a nationwide network of religious

bookstores), in partnership with the Catholic Communication Campaign of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB).



Good Deed Friday ~ When you do a good deed for someone, it encourages others to also do a good deed. Has someone done a random act of kindness for you? Have you done a good deed for someone else? Tell us about it and we will post it on the Saint Joseph Facebook page every Friday. You can send it anonymously, if you like. No deed is too small to be recognized! Let's pass it along and make someone's day! Email your good deed to dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org.



Like us on Facebook!

Visit us at <u>www.stjoesmendham.org</u> and click on Facebook

Worship



Please Note:

During the months of July and August:

The Rosary will be prayed Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 8:30 a.m. in the chapel.

Adoration will not take place during the summer. Adoration will resume on Friday, September 11, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass.

Every Monday following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the **Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena** will be prayed for all those who are suffering from cancer and other serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For information, call Father David at the Parish House.



Ministry to Life

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents and doctors are held every Wednesday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on Fridays from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. at Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor Morris hotel). This is a new clinic with ample parking. For more information, please call Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick



Not a Sacrament for the dying only!

Please call the Parish House to inform one of our priests that a family member needs the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to surgery. "If circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of Penance." (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church).





St. Joseph School News www.stjosephschoolmendham.org



During the month of July, the school office will be open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

St. Joseph School has some openings for students in the lower grades. We were designated a National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence in 2012, are AdvancED Accredited and a STEM school. St. Joseph School provides a strong academic and faith-based education set in a nurturing environment. For information, please call 973-543-7474, ext. 7.

Visit our Facebook page - St. Joseph School, Mendham, NJ



Religious Education

www.stjoesmendham.org

The deadline for Religious Education registration was July 1.

"Late" Registration rate:

\$55 per child if received on or after July 2, 2015

Family Fee:

\$200 per family annually. (Discount for catechists)

Additional Sacramental Fee:

\$50 per child in *Grade 2* only \$50 per child in *Grade 10* only





If you'd like to be added to our email list, please contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org.

Follow us on Twitter @MendhamCatholic



Diocese of Paterson



You Did It For Me ~

Catholic After being abandoned by her Charities husband, a mother and her children were living on the streets, struggling to make

ends meet and provide food for the family. She came to Catholic Charities for assistance, not knowing where else to find food. The food services she received stabilized her family's situation and helped her realize the job training resources available to help her get back on track. "I wouldn't have a full-time job if it weren't for Catholic Charities," she said. "I am so grateful." For more information about the hopegiving work being done across America, please visit

www.CatholicCharitiesUSA.org

Parishioners, please note: On our Diocesan website, <u>www.patersondiocese.org</u>, there is the Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for printing. This directive has been approved by the Bishops of New Jersey.



Human Concerns

Family Promise of Morris County, Inc. is a non-sectarian, not-for-profit organization dedicated to ending the crisis of homelessness faced by Morris County families by partnering with other public and private agencies, religious congregations and community volunteers to provide shelter, case management and mentoring services leading to self-sufficiency.

Family Promise currently partners with more than 75 congregations of different faiths and 1600 of their congregants to provide shelter, overnight staffing, dinner and breakfast to our families. Family Promise of Morris County maintains a Day Center and office in Parsippany. The dedication and commitment of all these partners makes Family Promise the most cost-effective local shelter program in the community. Volunteers and their families open their congregations, their schedules, their wallets, and their hearts to the families of Family Promise.

In addition, they allow the families to stay for as long as necessary to get back on their feet. For some families, it may be a couple of weeks; for others, it may be a year. Many traditional shelters have a time limit which means families often have to find other temporary shelter before they have accumulated enough resources or completed necessary schooling to enable them to successfully move on to independent housing.

How we can help: We are collecting items from Family Promise's WISH LIST, found in the back of the church. Please take a copy so you can purchase some listed items and return them the weekend of July 11 & 12. Collection baskets will be located in the narthex. Thank you for your help!! For questions please call Mary Creamer at 973-229-4828, (marycreamer@gmail.com) or Barbara Nutt at 973-543-2444, (banutt@msn.com).

Please note: Due to ongoing construction in the Christopher House, St. Joseph Church will not be collecting clothing donations until further notice. We will continue to collect nonperishable food items. If you have other items to donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi Conover at 973~543~0248.

Please continue to help stock the shelves at **Bob and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English Center in Paterson**. The pantry is in serious need of the following items: **rice**,

canned soups, canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces. Place your donations in the bin at the west entrance. If you have any questions regarding this request, please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445. Thank you!



Pet Concerns

Summertime is here. Please protect Monty and Lily from too much sun and heat, and provide lots of water. Keep up with flea and tick protection.

Look for our next pet food collection in August. In the meantime, if you have additional donations, please call Mary Clark at 973-543-7230.

Community News ANDER

A Rummage Sale Fundraiser for The Village Angels of Tanzania, Sr. Dativa Mukebita, FSSB, Director, will take place on Saturday, July 11, from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 Assumption School (front driveway), 63 Macculloh Avenue in Morristown, to help provide minimal healthcare and financial support to the unattended elderly poor and jobless youths of Tanzania. Clothes, children's items & toys, household items & appliances, books, furniture, jewelry, Christmas items, sporting goods, original art work & lots more will be for sale. For more information, please contact: Johanna Burani at 973-610- 4856. (jburani@gmail.com) or Paul Boehler at 973-722-4994 (paul.boehler@verizon.net).

Morristown Medical Center is in need of Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist and Pastoral Visitors to assist in their ministry to the sick. If interested, please contact Sr. Jo Mascera, S.S.C. at 973-971-5913.

Eva's Village will conduct a community tour on Tuesday, July 7, at 10:15 a.m. Come to learn

about the many programs Eva's Village offers for the hungry, homeless and addicted. Eva's is a comprehensive nonprofit organization located in Paterson ~ one of New Jersey's poorest communities. For information or to reserve your space for the tour, contact Jason Patterson at 973-523-6220, ext. 226.

Villa Walsh Academy in Morristown is hosting their 2015 Summer Sports Camp: July 6-July

10, from 9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m. Girls entering grades 5-9 may choose from intro to Villa sports, basketball, lacrosse, softball, volleyball, tennis, soccer, and/or spirit & dance. Please visit www.villawalsh.org and look under the Athletics tab for more information or contact the Camp Director, Jamie LoBue, at 973-538-3680, ext. 170 or lobuei@villawalsh.org.



If you are new and would like to join our parish family, please fill out the form below. Welcome!

₩₩₩₩₩₩₩₩₩₩₩₩	NEW PARISHIONI	ER REGISTRATION	FORM ************	
Family Name:			Date:	
Address:			Zip:	
Telephone:		E-Mail:		
Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List	?:			
Husband:			Religion:	
Wife:			Religion:	
List Only Those Living With You Children	: Date of Birth	Religion	School & Grade	
Children Eligible for CCD:	Others living w	ith you?l	How Related?	

If you move to another parish or change your address, please remember to notify the parish house office.